February 27, 2025

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as Principal of Lakeview Junior High School,
effective June 30, 2025. This decision was not an easy one, as my time at Lakeview and Center
Cass School District 66 has been incredibly meaningful both professionally and personally.

I am deeply grateful for the relationships I have built with students, staft, administration, and the
Board of Education. The unwavering support, collaboration, and dedication of the Center Cass
community have made a lasting impact on me, and I will always cherish my time here. It has
been an honor to serve as an administrator, and I truly value the experiences, challenges, and
growth opportunities that have shaped me as an educational leader.

Throughout my tenure, I have been fortunate to work alongside passionate educators and staff
who are deeply committed to the well-being and success of our students. The culture of
excellence and care at Center Cass 66 is something I will always admire and carry forward in my
career. While I look forward to new opportunities, I will sincerely miss being part of this
incredible school community.

Thank you for your support and leadership throughout my time in the district. I am committed to
ensuring a smooth transition and finishing the school year on a strong and positive note. I look
forward to staying connected and continuing to support the success of Center Cass 66 in any way
I can.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mark Orszula



